
HONOR                         EXCELLENCE                          CURIOSITY                       CELEBRATION 

Chinese New Year “Night Market 2016” 
Let’s celebrate Chinese New Year and cultural diversity at East-West! 

Unite our Western and Eastern communities! 

 
Date: January 14

th
 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Happy New Year!  As we start the year 2016, we also welcome the new Lunar New Year of the Monkey 

(Monday, 2/8/2016)!  Lunar New Year, also known as the Chinese New Year is the first day of a lunar (moon) 

calendar instead of a Western (solar/sun) calendar year.  It is widely celebrated as the most important holiday 

in many East and Central Asian countries. 

 

You and your child are cordially invited to attend the “Night Market 2016” hosted by the Chinese Culture 

Club here at EWSIS.  This special school event is to celebrate the first time this is a public school holiday – 

the Chinese New Year of 2016!  This night gala includes an international dinner, surprise market 

performances, more than a dozen exciting game booths, staff and student “pie-in-the-face” competition, a 

simulation new year count-down and much more!  Admission is FREE, activities, food and beverages are 

purchased separately by choice.  All proceeds will benefit the Chinese Culture Club to promote and deepen 

the appreciation of cultural diversity here at EWSIS. 

  

Time:   Thursday / 5-7:30PM  

Location: EWSIS Cafeteria 

Cost:  FREE Admission includes 2 tickets. Additional tickets for game participation, food and 

  drinks may be purchased at the Bank Booth. 

 

Please return this signed permission slip to Ms. He (Room 426).  If you have any questions or would like 

further information, feel free to contact us at (718) 353-0009 or e-mail directly to bhe@ewsis.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. He and the Chinese Culture Club 

 

DETACH THE BOTTOM.  RETURN THE FORM TO THE MAIN OFFICE 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DETACH THE BOTTOM.  RETURN THE FORM TO THE MAIN OFFICE 

 

By signing this I give permission to my child to attend the Chinese New Year Celebration Event.  

 

Thursday, February 4, 2016:  5:00 PM to 7:30PM 

 

Check ONLY one of the following:  

 

 I will be attending this event with my child. 

 I will NOT be attending this event with my child.  I will pick up my child on or before 7:30PM. 

 I will NOT be attending this event with my child.  I give permission to my child to go home by 

him/herself after 7:30PM. 

 

 

Student Name學生姓名:______________________________        

Parent Name (Print) 家長姓名:__________________ Sign簽字:____________________ 

Parent Emergency Contact #緊急聯絡電話:____________________________________ 

Alternate Contact- Name:_________________   Number:_____________ Relation:________ 

 

 
 

 

 
Ben Sherman, Principal 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
David Bantz, Assistant Principal, I.A. 

 

 
 

46-21 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355 
Phone: (718) 353-0009 
Fax:    (718) 353-3772 
www.ewsis.org 

 


